
Furlan, Ronald 

From: Becky Snyder- Hart Resource Technologies, Inc <hart8600@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 201110:57 AM 
To: Furlan, Ronald 
Subject: HRT Monitoring 
Attachments: HRT Outfall401 Aug 22 & Aug 26 Monitoring.pdf 

Ron, 

Attached is HRT's monthly DMR monitoring for August 2011. This monitoring is for Outfall 401 (frac). 

Since we stopped accepting Marcellus brine fluids in May 2011, there is no monitoring for Outfall 501. 

As of September 30, 2011 we will no longer accept Marcellus frac fluids for treatment at our facility in 
Creekside, however we will continue to monitor for the additional requested parameters through November 
2011. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Becky Snyder 
Hart Resource Technologies/PA Brine Treatment 
724-349-8600 
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